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Dear parents, 

 
Firstly, a thank you to all of the children who attended the Welcome service for the 

new Archdeacon of Macclesfield, Jane Proudfoot, on Sunday afternoon at St. Paul’s 
Church. It was a lovely ceremony and the children sang beautifully to a very busy 

church – well done everyone. Thanks to Reverend Lynn and Simon for leading us in 
singing 10,000 Reasons.  
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This week our Year 6 girls have tackled their SATs with great confidence and 
maturity – it’s a long week with 6 tests to undertake but the girls have remained 

calm and approached each test in an organised manner. A big thank you to Mrs 
Fairhurst for the extra hours put in to get the girls ready over the past few months – 

SATS club provide a useful recap and allowed any knowledge gaps to be filled 
ensuring to provide a confidence boost. They were presented with their leavers 

hoodies yesterday and are wearing them with pride. A big thanks to the PTA for 
funding these each year.  
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The children in Class 1 are really loving the mud kitchen at the moment and Mrs 
Kirkpatrick is looking to enhance it for the last few weeks of term so they can extend 

their play and learning.  
 

If anyone has any old kitchen equipment that we could have we would be incredibly 
grateful. We are particularly short of spoons (e.g. large serving spoons, wooden 

spoons & ladles) for stirring but anything you could spare would be very gratefully 
received! Many thanks. 

 
 

Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Hugo Joshua Bonnie, Grace, Olivia & 
Sienna 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

 
Miss Millington 

 
 

 
 

 
Diary Dates:  

 
Monday 20th May:  Class 3 Brass Lesson – please bring trumpets 

 
Tuesday 21st May:  Class 2 Recorders – please bring recorders 

    After School Sports Club 

 
Wednesday 22nd May:  After School Cheer Club 

 
Thursday 23rd May:  NO LEGO CLUB 

 
Friday 24th May:   Class 1 – Yoga 

    Class 2 Forest School 
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